
E-Z Pass:  The City of Erie has a registered account with the Pennsylvania Turnpike Commission, and 
has E-Z Passes available for work related travel, if needed.  These are obtainable through the 
Finance Department upon request by your Clerk.  Mapping your travel route will determine if an E-Z 
Pass is needed. (search: google maps and directions for route; click “Print selected route” and “Map 
only” page 1)

 

 

 


